
 

AGENDA ITEM COVERSHEET 

PREPARED BY: Bike Ped Committee DEPARTMENT: Bike Ped Committee 

MEETING: Town Council – 28 JUN 2022 

SUBJECT:  Presentation by the Bike/Ped Committee Regarding the 2025 DOT Resurfacing 
Project 

  

BACKGROUND: 
 

Listed in section 3 (Existing Plans, Programs, and Policies) of the Bicycle Multi-Use 
Transportation Plan adopted by the Town of Carolina Beach in 2011, "In spring 2004, the Town 
adopted the Carolina Beach North End Traffic and Circulation Study and selected a set of 
improvements from the study’s recommended traffic scenario alternatives. One of the 
approved scenarios for traffic improvements included:  Establishing bicycle lanes on US 421 
south from Charlotte to Carolina Sands."  The Wilmington MPO suggests the Town get funding 
from the Complete Streets project. Here is link to the Complete Streets project. 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Bike/Ped Committee recommends the Town inquire about Complete Streets funding 
available to implement this improvement when the street is resurfaced in 2025. Implementing 
this improvement should be free of charge to the Town.   

 

 

 

 

 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/projects/BikePed/Pages/Complete-Streets.aspx

